
March 2024

Dear Family and Friends,

Even amidst the extraordinary rainfall that fell in Los Angeles in February, 2024 is revealing itself as a
year filled with blessings and opportunities. The abundance of rain, exceeding 10 inches, serves as a
reminder of God's providence and the beauty of His creation. Through prayer, I (Doug) believe that
the Lord has given me a word to guide me in the coming months: "refocus". Please pray with me as I
lean into this, this year.

Next month, in April, it will be 3 years since our school has been independent. I wanted to take a
moment to share with you about my friend Bob Drummond. At the end of January, Bob recently
retired from LACS as he served as the interim principal these past 3 years. He was very instrumental
in the transition from World Impact to LACS becoming our own independent organization. Bob has a
long history of serving the Lord and our LACS community which began way back in 1988. Then from
1992-2002 he served as the official principal here. He has always been a faithful supporter of LACS
and will continue to be as he continues as a member of the LACS Board of Directors.

That brings me to the next big prayer request. We are still on the search for a new principal to
oversee both the Elementary and the Middle School campuses. We are a small unique Christian
mission school and thus requires a very special individual. Plus we are a non-profit organization with
a limited budget. We do believe that God will provide an amazing person to fill these very big shoes,
but we ask you to pray with us during this challenging decision. Pray for our board of directors as well
as our leadership team here at the school. Thankfully our school has amazing staff and current
leaders so we are able to keep the day to day going smoothly.

We are sincerely appreciative of your invaluable presence in our lives, your heartfelt prayers, and
steadfast support. Your kindness and generosity mean the world to us. Thank you from the bottom of
our hearts.

Blessings,

The Peters Family:
Doug & Cynthia, Olivia, Naomi, Elijah


